
14 January 2022 

MEMORANDUM CCDP 2022-007 

TO  : The Deans, Directors and Heads of Offices 

SUBJECT : Health Break for Teachers and Employees 

In agreement with the intent of the health break declared by the City of Manila i.e., to help everyone cope with the 
stress and inconveniences brought by the Omicron COVID variant surge in the National Capitol Region, all work 
are suspended in UP Manila starting at 12 noon today, January 14, 2022 until January 21, 2022.  Another 
memo was issued earlier by the Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs regarding classes in UP Manila. 

However, since UP Manila is catering not only to school-related matters and in view of MC No 93 issued by the 
Office of the President of the Philippines, offices rendering essential service must maintain a minimal skeleton 
workforce to make sure that essential services in UP Manila are not compromised.  

For skeleton workforce who need to report on-site, a Travel Pass must be secured from the Office of the Chancellor. 

For information and guidance.  

Carmencita D. Padilla, MD, MAHPS 
Professor and Chancellor 


